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JUVENILE POST CONVICTION 
 

 

Dear _______________, 

 

Your case is being referred from the lawyer who has been working with you 

to a lawyer in the Post Conviction Unit.  From this time on, you will have 

two lawyers working together to help you out.  This is being done because it 

is impossible for your present lawyer alone to work with you when you are 

in placement since they have to be in court every day.  The lawyers and the 

social workers in the Post Conviction Unit will meet with you while you are 

in placement.  They will be involved with you until your commitment 

expires.   

 

You should be meeting with someone from the Post Conviction Unit within 

the next few weeks.  You should have a copy of their business card.  If you 

have any problems, please call them. 

 
 

 


